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PREHEARING CONFERENCE ON SHOREHAM LICENSE
CHANGES
NRC SET FOR JULY 23 IN BETHESDA, MD.

The presiding Atomic Safety and Licensing Board has scheduled a prehearing conference
on July 23 in Bethesda, MD, to consider petitions to intervene and to hold hearings on three
changes to Long Island Lighting Company's (LILCO) operating license for the Shoreham Nuclear
Power Station located on Long Island, New York.

Hearing Room, Fifth Floor. 4350 East-West Highway.

The petitions from the Scientists and Engineers for Secure

Energy and Shoreham-Wading River School District are related to:

an amendment that would allow changes in the securitY plan for Shoreham.

an amendment that removes certain license conditions regarding offsite emergency preparedness
activities; and

an NRC order prohibiting LILCO from placing any nuclear fuel in the Shoreham reactor vessel
without prior approval from the NRC.

Contentions from SE2 and the School District on those issues will be considered at the
conference. Representatives of LILCO and the NRC staff will participate in the conference.

Members of the Licensing Board are the following Administrative Judges from the NRC's
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel: Morton B. Margulies. Chairman! Dr. George A. Ferguson
and Dr. Jerry R. Kline.
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